Eighth Annual 

Consortium for Computing Sciences in Colleges 

Northwestern Conference
«Addr»
Dear «Name»:

The Program Committee of the Consortium for Computing Sciences in Colleges Northwestern Conference is pleased to invite you to present your <<panel/tutorial>>, «Title», at the CCSC-NW conference to be held October 6 and 7, 2006. Your <<panel/tutorial>> is scheduled for presentation at <<session>> (<<time allotted>>).  <<Additional comments, such as: Please be sure that you allow at least half of your panel session time for discussion with the audience.>>
Note the following attachments and their content:


AuthorsChecklist2006.doc Read the checklist over carefully, as it explains all of the additional forms.

PresenterRegForm2006.doc contains the Presenter Registration Form.

AVrequestform2006.doc contains the AV Request Form.

PresentersBio2006.doc contains the Presenters Biography Form.  


releaseShort2006.pdf must be signed by all authors. 


2006_Guidelines_for_Preparing_Papers_for_Review.doc includes the required manuscript preparation guidelines.  For panels and tutorials, there is a two page limit to your final manuscript.
Please review your manuscript and make any revisions necessary, making sure that your completed manuscript follows the requirements given in the attached 2006_Guidelines_for_Preparing_Papers_for_Review.doc.  Following these guidelines will help ensure that your paper appears in the Conference Proceedings and will make the editor’s job much easier.  You should then submit your revised document electronically as an e-mail attachment, and the other materials mentioned in the CCSC-NW Authors’ Checklist on paper by mail, to CCSC-NW Editor Jenny Orr.

Please arrange to have all these materials arrive by June 2, 2006.  Information about hotel registration will be sent by mail later, and will also be available on the conference website.

We are excited about this conference and appreciate your contribution towards its success.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Jenny Orr or myself.  Jenny Orr’s e-mail address is gorr@willamette.edu, and her phone number is (503) 375-5314; my e-mail address is dchinn@u.washington.edu, and my phone number is (253) 692-4660.

Sincerely,

Donald Chinn, CCSC-NW 2006 Panels and Tutorials Chair

Computing and Software Systems

University of Washington, Tacoma

1900 Commerce Street

Tacoma, WA  98402

e-mail:

dchinn@u.washington.edu

